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BULLETIN 
MEETING 2532 - MONDAY 10 JULY 2017 

 

Report from meeting held on Monday 3 July 2017 

 

President Alan in his initial opening of the meeting as the 2017/2018 President, welcomed members – 

Anthony James, Jim Buckoke, Raelene Trickett, Delwyn Watts, Viv Valladares, Elizabeth Adamson, 

Margaret Green, Lesley Trevilyan, Shirley Halls and guests Robin Trevilyan, Sharka Byrne, Marc Forster, 

John Neate, Patrick Kelly and Graham Jaeschke. 

 

Apologies: David Adamson, Gay Smallwood-Smith and Jackie Webb. 

 

Sergeant Lesley gave the toast to the Queen, the people of Australia, and the invocation. 

 

Chairperson Alan called for spots. 

 

 PP Raelene said that if you would like her to do the annual report, please email her all reports please. 

 Lesley asked people to send her suggestions for speakers for meetings; names and contact numbers 

please. 

After the meal Marc Forster from St Patrick’s Technical College spoke to the club about the upcoming trip 

to Siem Reap, Cambodia. The trip will see students from St Patrick’s engaged in helping the local 

community with some health education and sports and an infrastructure project.  

 

The sports, namely Soccer and Australian Rules Football, will help to “break the ice” and interact in 

English. Some students from St Patrick’s are organising the purchase of soccer and Australian Rules 

footballs to take over.  

 

Last year the students from St Patrick’s installed fresh water piping around the school at the Self Help 

Centre in Siem Reap so that there would not be as far to walk to get water. This year the piping will be 

extended to include the market that is down the lane from and owned by the school to promote personal and 

food hygiene. 

 

One day of the trip will be spent at My Happy Village in Prey Chrouk Commune, Puok District, Siem Reap 

Provence about 40km from Siem Reap town where they will be teaching the local children about dental 

health. This has been made possible by a large donation from Commercial Rd Dental in Port Adelaide of 

toothbrushes and toothpaste. My Happy Village engages in social awareness, health education, and English 

education of children and other young people. 

 

 

 

President Alan presented St Patrick’s with a donation to help them with the trip to Cambodia. 

 

Sergeant Lesley awarded fines. The raffle was drawn by Marc Forster and won by President Alan. 

 

President Alan then closed Meeting 2531 and asked the board to have a quick meeting. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

DUTIES 10 JULY 17 JULY 24 JULY 31 JULY 

 2532 2533 2534 2535 

Chairperson Alan Murphy David Adamson Viv Valladares Raelene Trickett 

Cashier Anthony James Anthony James Anthony James Anthony James 

Visitors Shirley Halls Jackie Webb Jim Buckoke Elizabeth Adamson 

Regalia None Anthony James Anthony James Anthony James 

Sergeant Lesley Trevilyan Lesley Trevilyan Lesley Trevilyan Lesley Trevilyan 

Speaker Committee 

Meetings 

Triss and Paul 

Roberts 

Who was Queen 

Adelaide? 

Board Meeting? ?? 

N.B. If you are unable to attend please arrange a replacement for your duties. Thankyou. 

 

DIARY DATES: 

2017 DATE EVENT VENUE TIME 

TUESDAY 25 JULY BBQ Bunnings 8:00am to 6:00pm 

 

Who is celebrating in July?    
 

BIRTHDAYS:  -         Jim Buckoke 15
th

 Les Brazier 20
th

 Andrew Halls 21
st
  

      Gay Smallwood-Smith 30
th

  
             

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY:   Pat and Ray Cole 24
th

   
 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES: Reg Driver 1
st
 Lesley Trevilyan 20

th
  

Elizabeth and David Adamson 22
nd

 Raelene Trickett 24
th

  

  
 

 

CONTACT DETAILS:- RC of Elizabeth 

PO Box 233 Elizabeth SA 5112 

http://www.elizabeth.rotaryaust.org/ 

http://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofElizabeth?ref=hl 

Meet at the Grenville Community Hub, Playford Boulevard, Elizabeth 

6:15 p.m. for 6:45 p.m. start 

If not attending please send apology to Delwyn Watts – Club Secretary 

Mobile – 0412 814 394 or Email – delwynwatts46@gmail.com 

to assist with catering for meal numbers 

 

http://www.elizabeth.rotaryaust.org/
http://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofElizabeth?ref=hl
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